
Pindone Baiting 
Pindone Bait has been placed in purpose built ‘bait cages’ 

within fenced areas at Plenty Gorge Park.

Baiting Period: 01/10/25 – 15/10/25

Unrestricted dogs and cats may be at risk of Pindone 
poisoning. 

Please keep your cats and dogs restrained and out of 
caged areas for this duration of the program.  

Any queries can be directed to the Parks Victoria 
Information Centre on 

13 19 63.

Rabbit Control in
Progress


	Slide 1

